
California Air Resources Board 

Notice of Postponement 

Public Meeting to Consider the San Joaquin Valley PM2.5 
SIP Update 

By notice dated September 16, 2022, the California Air Resources Board (CARB or Board) 
announced it would conduct a public hearing to hear an update on implementation of the 
2018 PM2.5 State Implementation Plan (SIP) for the San Joaquin Valley (Valley) and consider 
adopting a revision to the SIP for the 12 microgram per cubic meter (μg/m3) annual fine 
particulate matter (PM2.5) standard. The hearing was scheduled for October 27, 2022 at 
9:00 a.m., at the California Environmental Protection Agency, California Air Resources Board, 
1001 “I” Street, Byron Sher Auditorium, Second Floor, Sacramento, California. 

PLEASE BE ADVISED that CARB will not hear this item at the October 27, 2022 hearing. The 
hearing on this item has thus been postponed to a future date and time. A subsequent 
notice will follow in the future with more information, including the date, time, and location 
of the rescheduled hearing. 

California Air Resources Board 

Steven S. Cliff, Ph.D 
Executive Officer 
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Date: October 14, 2022 

The energy challenge facing California is real. Every Californian needs to take immediate 
action to reduce energy consumption. For a list of simple ways you can reduce demand and 
cut your energy costs, see CARB’s website (www.arb.ca.gov). 
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